
International Symposium on Business and Industrial Statistics (ISBIS-2010) 

Portoroz, Slovenia, July 5 – 9, 2010 

 

Funding from the World Bank for Participants from Developing Countries 

 
The next International Symposium on Business and Industrial Statistics (ISBIS-2010) will be 

held in Portoroz, Slovenia during July 5-9, 2010. See http://www.action-m.com/isbis2010/ for 

details.  ISBIS-2010 is the biennial conference of the International Society of Business and 

Industrial Statistics (ISBIS), an international association that operates under the umbrella of 

the International Statistical Institute (ISI). 

 

The World Bank has provided funds through the ISI to provide partial support for a limited 

number of participants from developing countries for ISBIS-2010. The support will cover 

registration fees. In selected cases funding will also provide partial support for travel and 

hotel expenses. This additional amount will vary depending on the number of applicants and 

their needs. We plan to support the participation of at least 15 persons with these funds. 

 

Eligibility Criteria: 

You will need to comply with the following requirements: 

a) You need to be a member of ISBIS; if you are not currently a member, you can join the 

society prior to participation in the conference. See 

http://www.isbis.org/membership.html  for information on how to become a member. 

 

b) You must be a citizen and full-time resident of a developing country according to the 

World Bank list of developing countries (see below). 

 

c) You need to present an invited or contributed paper. You should submit your abstract 

through the website at http://www.action-m.com/isbis2010/submission_form.php. 

The deadline for submission is March 31, 2010. 

 

Application Process for Funding:   

Please send a copy of your CV, proof of citizenship and residency in a developing country, 

abstract
1
 of your talk, and a one-page cover letter (that includes rationale for the funding 

request, the amount of funding requested, and how you will cover the remaining costs to 

participate in the conference). The goal of the grant from World Bank is capacity building in 

developing countries, so your cover letter should indicate clearly how your participation in 

ISBIS 2010 will contribute to this goal.  

 

The application should be submitted via e-mail to Dr. Yves Grize, President of ISBIS at 

isbis.wbfund@gmx.net. The application must be received by March 31, 2010. 

  

Successful applicants will be notified by April 20, 2010. 

 

                                                             
1
 The maximum length of an Abstract should be no more than an A4 page (approximately 400 – 450 words). 

Please use only plain English text, with no formulas (i.e. no Tex or LaTeX). It can be the same as the one 

submitted via the web site (see (c) above). 



 

 

 

 

 

 


